

Federal Highway Research Institute | P.O. Box 100150 | D-51401 Bergisch Gladbach

To all potential applicants for tests of road marking systems

Contact Mrs. Meyer-Hochwald

Telephone +49 (0) 22 04 43 - 4409

E-Mail epm@bast.de

Date 23.02.2024

Federal Highway Research Institute

Accredited Testing
Laboratory for
road marking products
Number of Accreditation
D-PL-15013-01-00

Bruederstraße 53 D-51427 Bergisch Gladbach

P.O. Box 100150 D-51401 Bergisch Gladbach

post@bast.de www.bast.de

Our reference no.: V4 076-2024 (F6488011)

Invitation road markings systems made of thermoplastic

Dear ladies and gentlemen,

the Federal Highway Research Institute plans to conduct approval tests of road marking systems made of thermoplastic starting in April on the wear simulator. The first applications of the road marking systems will take place in week 17 and 21/2024 at BASts facility. You'll find the invitation, the contract conditions and further information also on our homepage (www.bast.de Verkehrstechnik / Qualitätsbewertung / Prüfungen Straßenausstattung).

If you would like to take part in these tests with one or more samples, please inform us of your intention by email to epm@bast.de until 15th March, 2024 the latest. Your application for thermoplastics should state the number of road marking systems and include the following details:

- Type of marking (I or II)
- Kind of marking (agglomerate, thick layer, spray)
- Application device (spray, screed, etc.)
- Class of roughness of the test plates (RG 1 or RG 2)



Please use the corresponding attached application form for registration. In addition, please send us the safety data sheets for the intended road marking material.

Please note that your application can only be accepted with safety data sheets.

We draw attention to the fact that the test places will be given according to the order of registration and the type of application. Subsequent changes might cause that the sample is shifted to another test run.

Several test runs take place depending on the need. The results are sent once all test runs have been completed. We try to meet your needs and therefore ask you for realistic information regarding the number of samples.

You will be informed immediately about the further procedure and your possible participation or the number of samples made available to you after the allocation has taken place.

Kind regards, on behalf

Maike Zedler

(This letter is valid without hand signature)